




Success! State Will Study West Side Highway Safety

Hundreds Attend My Senior Resource Fair

On August 7, I sent a letter to NY State Homes & Community Renewal (HCR) 
demanding the agency notify tenants in buildings that have been deregulated 
where the landlord has received J-51 benefits. The J-51 program offers tax 
abatements to landlords in exchange for placing the building under rent 
regulation, but a recent report shows that landlords have illegally deregulated 
an estimated 50,000 buildings across the city. Currently, HCR only notifies 
landlords when it suspects apartments have been unlawfully removed from 
stabilization, but not tenants. This summer, I joined volunteers from the 
Village Independent Democrats (pictured) to canvass buildings in our Senate 
district and inform tenants where they suspect these unlawful practices have 
occurred. 

New York Must Let Tenants Know!

The State Department of Transportation (NYSDOT) has agreed to the request I 
spearheaded for a traffic safety study of the West Side Highway, from the Battery 
to 72nd Street, to be followed by targeted improvements to enhance safety for 
pedestrians, cyclists and drivers. I first requested this study in February along with 
other colleagues in government. We believe that a comprehensive approach is 
necessary to improve the safety of the West Side Highway, which runs alongside 
a park with 17 million annual visitors and an explosion of new residential and 
commercial development.

I’m pleased to report on the success of my first annual Senior Resource Fair on July 
25 at the New School. Over 500 constituents joined me and dozens of government 
and nonprofit social service providers (pictured) to learn about the wide range of 
resources available to the older adult community and their caregivers. If you were 
unable to attend and want a copy of my new Senior Resource Guide, please call me 
at 212-633-8052 or download it from my website. 
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In November, I participated in the World Day of Remembrance 
for Traffic Victims at City Hall with Borough President Gale 
Brewer and the parents of Jack Koval, age 22, who was killed 
last year while crossing the West Side Highway at 46th Street.

Space is limited. To reserve your appointment contact 212-633-8052 or hoylman@nysenate.gov

FREE FLU SHOTS
Thursday, October 26, 2017

10am – 1pm
My District O�ce at

322 Eighth Avenue, Suite 1700 (enter on 26th Street)
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Shining a Light on Shady LLCs
New York’s laws allow almost anyone to start a limited liability company (LLC) with virtually complete anonymity – in fact, you’re 
required to provide more personal information to get a library card than to start an LLC. While the vast majority of LLC owners are 
law-abiding business owners, the secretive structure of LLCs provides anonymity to unscrupulous landlords, tax evaders and even 
those who would like to evade detection in making campaign contributions. A bill I recently announced would require LLCs organized 
or authorized to do business in New York to publicly disclose a list of their beneficial owners, with stiff penalties for knowingly 
providing false or fraudulent information.
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Senator Brad Hoylman Presents:

VANISHING NEW YORK

Thursday, November 9, 2017
6 - 7:30 p.m.

Haft Auditorium at the Fashion Institute of Technology
227 W. 27th Street (between 7th & 8th Avenues)

Space is limited. To reserve your seat contact 212-633-8052 or hoylman@nysenate.gov
Free and open to the public.

A Town Hall on High Rent Blight
with

Jeremiah Moss
Author, Vanishing New York

&
Manhattan Borough President Gale Brewer
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In July, United Healthcare (UHC) announced it was limiting access to a pre-
exposure prophylaxis (PrEP) drug that prevents the spread of HIV/AIDS 
because they stated “homosexuals were engaging in risky sex.” Without 
insurance, PrEP costs $1,300 a month and is thereby prohibitively expensive 
for most users. In response, I sent a letter to the NYS Department of Financial 
Services (DFS) requesting the agency halt UHC’s unwise and discriminatory 
policy. I’m pleased to report that at my urging, along with advocates and DFS, 
UHC has since apologized and reversed course, ensuring continued access to 
this life-saving and cost-effective drug.I marched with GMHC this summer to commemorate 

its anniversary as the nation’s leading provider of HIV/
AIDS care, advocacy and prevention.

Calling Out Discrimination


